Grant P5119 Music in the Garden Final Report

The Music in the Garden series was successfully completed in August of 2024. Twenty-four
different bands performed on twelve Thursday nights in the beautiful Georgeson Botanical
Garden on the University of Alaska Fairbanks campus. An overage of 800 people across the
demographic and socio-economic spectrum attended the concerts. In addition to our financial
support, College Rotarians collected funds for the Garden by walking through the crowds with
watering cans to collect donations. |



